

RE: Highland Ave Road Closure

Dear Neighbor,

Please be advised, from Friday, September 25th at 7PM to Monday, September 28th, Highland Avenue from Centre Avenue to the bridge will be closed for roadway repaving. Please see the attached copy of the roadway detour plan.

In addition to the work on Highland Ave., the roadway work on Stevenson and Annie is coming to a conclusion. We expect these roads will be opened the beginning of October. Upon re-opening, there will be new on street parking and access to the Eastside Bond parking garage.

We greatly appreciate all of your patience through this phase of construction.

We look forward to residents moving in October and your welcoming them into the community.

Best Regards,

Daniel Friday